
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paid for by the Darke County Republican Women’s Club, Treasurer Cindy Pike,  P.O. Box 45, Greenville, Ohio 45331 

Members, 
 

I hated to cancel our November Regular Meeting, but I probably wasn't the only one looking for-
ward to seeing and hearing Congressman Warren Davidson. As it turned  out it was a good move, 
the weather was bad. Delores Ely and her Committee had a very successful and fun quarter auc-
tion project.  Our speaker regarding The Electoral College, and Constitution was also good which 
made for another nice evening.  Our thanks to the DCRM'S Club as well as the Central/Executive 
Committees for participating. If you would like to help Rustic Hope, our program for December’s 
meeting, please bring something from the list below to the December meeting.  
 

I hope you all have a nice Thanksgiving with your family and friends.  
 
         Respectfully,  

Betty Hill, President 
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 

Rustic Hope Rustic Hope (December’s Program) 
 

Rustic Hope is a 501c3 organization that offers free support to 
single mothers before, during, and after delivery. Along with un-
conditional love, temporary housing, transportation, food, cloth-
ing, baby supplies, daycare, adoption information, post abortive 
counseling, parenting classes, etc. are offered to pregnant 
women. It also assists young women willing to adopt by offering 
support to both the mother and the adopting families in private 
adoptions. It does not charge for its services. Pregnancy can be 

a very difficult time for young women without a support system, and Rustic 
Hope faithfully believes that providing loving support is imperative to 
healthy pregnancies. Rustic Hope is Christ centered and family focused.  
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Connie 
 McEldowney 

Would you please bring a Christmas gift to the Decem-
ber meeting to be given to Rustic Hope. Their wish list 
includes: new and gently used baby clothing, car 
seats, blankets, toys, diapers of all sizes, wet wipes, 
non-perishable foods, freezer meats, furniture, basic 
household items, and monetary donations. 



November’s meeting was cancelled ─ following are the most recent unapproved minutes: 





BeforeBeforeBefore   

DuringDuringDuring   

AfterAfterAfter   

Members of the DCRWC with the donations to go to 
Blue Star Mothers’ Holiday Hugs gift boxes for sol-
diers. 

DCRWC members 
Delores Ely and 
Jaime LeVeck at 
the packing party. 

Just a few of the Blue Star Mothers’ 
‘Holiday Hugs’ boxes ready to be 
sealed and sent on the way to service 
members stationed over-seas.  

DCRWC hosted a Quarter Auction to raise funds for the 
Darke County Veterans Washington DC 2020 Trip. It was a 
VERY successful and fun evening.  

Ricki PepinRicki PepinRicki Pepin   

Ricki Pepin provided a most informative evening regarding the Electoral College 
which serves America. Event was co-sponsored by the DCRWC, Darke County 
Republican Men’s Club and the Darke County Republican Party. 


